
VILLAGE OF SUGAR GROVE 
BOARD REPORT 

TO:  VILLAGE PRESIDENT & BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
FROM: ANTHONY SPECIALE, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS 

BRAD MERKEL, DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC WORKS 
SUBJECT: PRESENTATION: WASTEWATER SYSTEM MASTER PLAN 

INTERIM REPORT 
AGENDA: JUNE 7, 2022 REGULAR BOARD MEETING 
DATE:  MAY 19, 2022 
 

ISSUE 
Engineering Enterprises, Inc. will provide the interim presentation for the 
Wastewater System Master Plan. 
  
DISCUSSION 
At the October 5, 2021 Regular Board Meeting, the Village approved a 
Professional Engineering Services Agreement in the amount of $95,000 with 
Engineering Enterprises, Inc. (EEI) for the Wastewater System Master Plan. The 
scope of work for the Wastewater System Master Plan includes:  
 

• Existing System Data Analysis, 
• SCADA System Review,  
• Sanitary CAD into GIS Conversion,  
• System Service Area and Projections Review,  
• Future Needs Identification,  
• Interim Presentation, and 
• Final Presentation/Final Report Submittal.  

 
The anticipated completion date for the Final Presentation/Report is September 
2022.  
 
COST 
The cost of the interim presentation is included in the Wastewater System Master 
Plan PSA.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
The Village Board participates in the Interim Presentation of the Wastewater 
System Master Plan.  
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